

Dear Parent

It has been bought to my attention that several parents seem to think it is ok to park on the yellow zig zags outside the school, this is not acceptable and if I catch anyone parking on them I will be issuing a fixed penalty notice charge. You have been warned first so there is no excuses, don't get caught.

Also while I'm on the issues for outside the school, please be mindful when getting your children in and out of the car, use the pavement side to load and unload them not the road side as this is so dangerous and it only takes a driver to not see you in bright sun light or not paying attention and you could end up getting hit, this goes to anywhere not just outside the school.

Thank you for your cooperation

PCSO 6672 Karen Broad

Buntingford Safer Neighbourhood Team